NSPCC helpline

An independent helpline has been set to listen to the voices of survivors who want to come forward
as part of the second phase of the Church of England’s Past Cases Review (PCR2).

To ensure survivor voices are heard, and understanding that those who have suffered through the
Church may prefer to speak to someone outside, the number is for a NSPCC helpline.

If you want to get in touch in relation to PCR2, call the dedicated NSPCC independent helpline on
0800 802020 or contact other survivor support services, including our Diocesan Safeguarding
Team.

If you want to know more about PCR2 in our Diocese, click here.


https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/news/new-helpline-for-pcr2

